
-----Original Message----- 
From: Jeff Noppen   
Sent: November-20-12 7:55 AM 
To: BoardSec 
Cc: Jeff Noppen 
Subject: Den-Mar Brines Application for Designated Storage Area 
 
Dear Kirsten Walli 
 
We have received the notice for application and written hearing regarding Den-Mar 
Brines located in Sarnia, Ontario.   File # EB-2012-0392 
We do not wish to actively participate in the proceeding, however, we would like to 
request observer status so as to stay informed on the hearing.  
If you require anything further, please do not hesitate to contact us.  
 
Thanks and regards, 
 
Jeff and Kim Noppen 
 
Sent from my iPad 
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